
From: krd@cpuc.ca.gov
Sent: 7/25/2012 12:29:37 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: August 21, 2012, 9:30 a.m. - 3:45 p.m. (CPUC's Sustainability En Banc)

Thank you. This will confirm your registration for CPUC's Sustainability En Banc which will be held in the 
Auditorium of the California Public Utilities Commission, 505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, California on 
the date/time indicated in the email subject above. If you have any questions about this event, please contact 
Kristin Ralff Douglas at 415-703-2826 or via email at kristin.ralffdouglas@epuc.ca.gov.
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